Greetings Lake Forest Families!

This is the Lake Forest School District calling with an important update. We are excited to share
that our new Student Information System, Infinite Campus, is now live and ready for parent
use.

Parent Portal Access:

Invitation emails with instructions for creating and activating your Parent Portal account have
been sent to all parents with an active email address on file. Please check your inbox—and your
junk or spam folders—for an email from
announcements@Ilakeforestde.mg.infinitecampus.org. The email contains a personalized link
that expires, so be sure to activate your account as soon as possible.

Transportation Information:

Once you log into the Parent Portal, you will also find your child’s transportation details for the
2025-2026 school year. To view this information, click the triple bar menu at the top left corner
of the page—or, on some versions, select the More tab—then choose Transportation. There you
will see your child’s bus number, pick-up and drop-off times, and stop location.

While transportation details will also be available at your child’s “Welcome Back to School”
events, we encourage you to use the portal for the most up-to-date information. Please note:

e Any transportation changes must be communicated to your child’s school by 3:00 p.m.
on Thursday, August 21st in order to be in place for the first day of school.

o Changes may take up to 48 hours to appear in the Parent Portal.

e Minor adjustments to pick-up and drop-off times may occur prior to the first day. During
the first week of school, please allow a 10-minute window before and after the scheduled
stop time as our drivers work through their routes.

Thank you for partnering with us to stay connected and informed. We appreciate your patience
and support, and we look forward to a great start to the school year!



